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Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday 

All Classes — 8.45 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm         

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 97.2%     Class 2 — 96.2%    

Class 3 — 92.5%         Class 4 – 98.3%                    Whole School — 95.8% 

Friday 8th April 2022 

Headteacher Awards: 

Class 1: Kiera for joining in with activities in Class 1! 

Class 2: Braxton and Ella for amazing writing. 

Class 3: Naomi for her amazing acting. Maddoc for his perseverance and diligence. 

Class 4: Noah for brilliant story telling and Kasey for a fantastic work ethic.  

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is: Maddoc  

Politeness Cup for this week is: Mrs Massie for always saying please and thank you. 

School News: 

Easter Competitions– The winners of the Easter Bunny Competition were Connie with a guess of 49 
bunnies and Jonah guessed that Cuddles was the name. £51 was raised for FACES. Many thanks.  

Easter Bingo - Will take place after school today. Doors will open at 5.30pm, eyes down at 6.00pm. 
We hope you have a great evening and thank you for supporting this event. 

SUAT Podcast - The pupils of our school have taken part in the latest SUAT Podcast, please use 

this link to listen to it on youtube: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dotImG3wfWs  

Yoga Club - On Thursday’s after Easter there will be a Yoga Club in school for all ages from 3.30-
4.30. Places are limited. Please sign up and pay on ParentPay. The charge will be £25 for the 5 
weeks till half term (£5 per session). Please see letter sent home by Dojo. 

Start/End Times - Please note all pupils should arrive at 8.45am and the end of the school day will 
be at 3.20pm for all pupils after Easter 

Parking Buddies - We have received a visit from the local police and been given some parking buddies 
to put outside school to prevent cars stopping on the yellow zig-zag lines. Please help us to keep the 
road clear by parking at the Village Institute carpark when ever possible. 

Roman Day - Class 3 are having a very exciting Roman Day on the first day back after Easter. 
Please log onto ParentPay and pay for this interesting activity. Many thanks to those who have paid 
already.  

Multi Sports Club - Letters have been sent to pupils in Class 3 & 4 about the multi sports club on 
Fridays during the summer term. Please sign up and pay for this on ParentPay. 

New Dinner Menu – The new school dinner menu has been sent out and is attached to this 
Newsletter. This will start on the Tuesday after Easter with the Week 2 menu. The new menu has 
been agreed based on what is popular with our pupils. Please order meals on ParentPay in advance 
and don’t forget that pupils in Reception and Class 2 are entitled to free school meals.  

ParentPay - There are still some outstanding balances on ParentPay. Please log on and pay all 
outstanding amounts before Easter.          

We would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter and look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 26th 
April when pupils return to school for the summer term.           S. Shaw 

DIARY DATES  

THE WEEK 
AHEAD 

Monday 25th April 

INSET DAY 

 

Tuesday 26th April 

Pupils Return to school 

Roman Day—Class 3 

 

Wednesday 27th April 

Gardening Club 3.30-
4.30pm 

Staff Meeting 3.30pm 

 

Thursday 28th April 

Yoga Club 3.30-4.30pm 

SATs Booster Yr6 3.30-
4.30pm 

 

Friday 8th April 

Celebration Assembly 
9.05am 

Multi Sports Club 3.30-
4.30pm 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dotImG3wfWs


Class 1 News 

What a treat it was to see the children yesterday. It made me think of the 
last time they had parents watching them in church and how unsure of 
themselves they were. I am sure those of you that managed to watch the 
singing you would agree with me that their confidence was a joy to watch. I 
have uploaded one of our practises up on Tapestry for you to see them 
sing! 

 

We have explored the Easter story and had many egg 
hunts. It has been eggstra special fun! The children 
thoroughly enjoyed making the Easter nests and being 
bakers this week. 

 

I hope you enjoy your Easter break as much as I will. Take care and see 
you after Easter! 

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me 
via Dojo or email. 

Class 2 news 
Class 2 have had a brilliant last week of term and have all been fantastic for Mr Shaw 

this week.   

Using our amazing dragon picture, the children planned and wrote their own stories, I 
have been so impressed with the outcome. The children also used all of their learning on 

The Great Fire of London, transported themselves back to 1666, and all wrote diary 
entries about what life would have been like during that time. A big well done, Class 2!  

In maths, we have started to continue our work on measure. This week, the children 
focused on capacity and volume of different containers.  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or 
email. 

Have a wonderful Easter! 

   

 



Class 3 News 
Wow what a week we have had preparing for Easter! 

I am so pleased with my class. On Monday, I introduced the Easter Story to the 
children. Next we wrote a playscript. The children astounded me by learning 

their lines and acting parts incredibly quickly. We performed the play in Church 
on Thursday and I think it is safe to say all parents loved it. It was wonderful to 
be back in Church together again. I’d like to thank Rev Cath and the team at St 

Editha’s for opening the Church for us and making us feel so welcome. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to remind you that the first day 
back is our special Roman Day here in school. If you have not 

paid or signed the consent form then 
please could you do so at your earliest 
convenience. The children are able to 

come to school dressed in Roman 
attire. 

Have a wonderful and restful Easter! 

Class 4 News 

What a wonderful end to the term Class 4 have had, 
and I am incredibly proud of the progress they have 

made throughout this term. 

This week, in English, the children wrote their long-
awaited sequels to the novel The Explorer. All the 

children produced some wonderful ideas! 

 On Friday, we had our Easter Egg Hunt, all the 
children got involved and were all so kind helping the 

children in Class 1. 

Year 6 are getting closer to their SATs and they 
are making amazing progress, they are so 

determined to do their best. I am very, very proud 
of them. See you all after Easter! 

  

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate 
to contact me via Dojo or email. 








